Fundamentals Of Fractured Reservoir
Engineering
Recognizing the pretension ways to get this ebook fundamentals of fractured
reservoir engineering is additionally useful. You have remained in right site
to begin getting this info. acquire the fundamentals of fractured reservoir
engineering link that we provide here and check out the link.
You could buy lead fundamentals of fractured reservoir engineering or acquire
it as soon as feasible. You could quickly download this fundamentals of
fractured reservoir engineering after getting deal. So, in imitation of you
require the books swiftly, you can straight acquire it. Its correspondingly
totally easy and so fats, isnt it? You have to favor to in this spread

Reservoir Engineering Abdus Satter 2015-09-22 Reservoir Engineering focuses on
the fundamental concepts related to the development of conventional and
unconventional reservoirs and how these concepts are applied in the oil and gas
industry to meet both economic and technical challenges. Written in easy to
understand language, the book provides valuable information regarding presentday tools, techniques, and technologies and explains best practices on
reservoir management and recovery approaches. Various reservoir workflow
diagrams presented in the book provide a clear direction to meet the challenges
of the profession. As most reservoir engineering decisions are based on
reservoir simulation, a chapter is devoted to introduce the topic in lucid
fashion. The addition of practical field case studies make Reservoir
Engineering a valuable resource for reservoir engineers and other professionals
in helping them implement a comprehensive plan to produce oil and gas based on
reservoir modeling and economic analysis, execute a development plan, conduct
reservoir surveillance on a continuous basis, evaluate reservoir performance,
and apply corrective actions as necessary. Connects key reservoir fundamentals
to modern engineering applications Bridges the conventional methods to the
unconventional, showing the differences between the two processes Offers field
case studies and workflow diagrams to help the reservoir professional and
student develop and sharpen management skills for both conventional and
unconventional reservoirs
Naturally Fractured Reservoirs Roberto Aguilera 1995 This publication deals
exclusively with naturally fractured reservoirs, and includes many subjects
usually treated in separate volumes. It is written for students, reservoir
geologists, log analysts and petroleum engineers.
Applied Concepts in Fractured Reservoirs John C. Lorenz 2020-01-13 A muchneeded, precise and practical treatment of a key topic in the energy industry
and beyond, Applied Concepts in Fractured Reservoirs is an invaluable reference
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering
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for those in both industry and academia Authored by renowned experts in the
field, this book covers the understanding, evaluation, and effects of fractures
in reservoirs. It offers a comprehensive yet practical discussion and
description of natural fractures, their origins, characteristics, and effects
on hydrocarbon reservoirs. It starts by introducing the reader to basic
definitions and classifications of fractures and fractured reservoirs. It then
provides an outline for fractured-reservoir characterization and analysis, and
goes on to introduce the way fractures impact operational activities. Well
organized and clearly illustrated throughout, Applied Concepts in Fractured
Reservoirs starts with a section on understanding natural fractures. It looks
at the different types, their dimensions, and the mechanics of fracturing rock
in extension and shear. The next section provides information on measuring and
analyzing fractures in reservoirs. It covers: logging core for fractures;
taking, measuring, and analyzing fracture data; new core vs. archived core; CT
scans; comparing fracture data from outcrops, core, and logs; and more. The
last part examines the effects of natural fractures on reservoirs, including:
the permeability behavior of individual fractures and fracture systems;
fracture volumetrics; effects of fractures on drilling and coring; and the
interaction between natural and hydraulic fractures. Teaches readers to
understand and evaluate fractures Compiles and synthesizes various concepts and
descriptions scattered in literature and synthesizes them with unpublished oilfield observations and data, along with the authors’ own experience Bridges
some of the gaps between reservoir engineers and geologists Provides an
invaluable reference for geologists and engineers who need to understand
naturally fractured reservoirs in order to efficiently extract hydrocarbons
Illustrated in full color throughout Companion volume to the Atlas of Natural
and Induced Fractures in Core
A Practical Companion to Reservoir Stimulation M.J. Economides 1992-01-03 This
workbook is a practical companion to the second edition of the textbook
Reservoir Stimulation. The two books are intended to be used together. This new
volume should be particularly useful for the training of new engineers and
petroleum engineering students, as it contains approximately 100 problems and
their solutions, plus a lengthy chapter giving data necessary for designing a
stimulation treatment. Chapters are included containing practical problems on
reservoir and well considerations, rock mechanics, fracturing fluids and
proppants, fracture calibration treatments, design and modeling of propped
fractures, evaluation of fracture treatments, design of matrix treatments,
diversion and treatment evaluation, design and performance of acid fractures
and stimulation of horizontal wells. These chapters are labeled with letters
from A to J to distinguish them from their companion chapters in Reservoir
Stimulation. Equations, figures and tables from the textbook are referred to in
the workbook but are not reproduced.
Quantitative Methods in
Quantitative Methods in
the critical aspects of
financial forecasts for

Reservoir Engineering Wilson C. Chin, PhD 2016-10-01
Reservoir Engineering, Second Edition, brings together
the industry to create more accurate models and better
oil and gas assets. Updated to cover more practical
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applications related to intelligent infill drilling, optimized well pattern
arrangement, water flooding with modern wells, and multiphase flow, this new
edition helps reservoir engineers better lay the mathematical foundations for
analytical or semi-analytical methods in today’s more difficult reservoir
engineering applications. Authored by a worldwide expert on computational flow
modeling, this reference integrates current mathematical methods to aid in
understanding more complex well systems and ultimately guides the engineer to
choose the most profitable well path. The book delivers a valuable tool that
will keep reservoir engineers up-to-speed in this fast-paced sector of the oil
and gas market. Stay competitive with new content on unconventional reservoir
simulation Get updated with new material on formation testing and flow
simulation for complex well systems and paths Apply methods derived from realworld case studies and calculation examples
Microbial Enhancement of Oil Recovery - Recent Advances E.C. Donaldson
1991-04-03 This conference was instituted to examine field activities in
Microbial Enhancement of Oil Recovery. The U.S. Department of Energy has
sponsored several field projects and the details from some of these were
presented, as well as a few from industry. The balance of the program was
concerned with new developments in research. Today's oil production technology
leaves one third to one half of the original oil in place in the reservoir at
abandonment of secondary recovery (waterflooding). This leaves a very large
target for microbial enhanced oil recovery which was shown by the research
papers of this conference to be capable of producing up to 50% of the residual
oil. The field trials show that the normal projected oil production decline
curve can be reversed, or leveled off by microbial enhancement of oil recovery.
This conference has shown that a variety of applications are possible to
correct oilfield problems as well as to enhance oil recovery. Among these is
the suppression of hydrogen sulfide production which alone is a tremendous
advance because of the large quantity of sour oil production. If hydrogen
sulfide production can be curtailed it would increase the value of the produced
oil, decrease it toxicity, and largely decrease it corrosiveness. All of these
would be welcome both in the field and at the petroleum refinery where special
precautions must be taken to process sour crude oil. Another very important
discovery is the ability of certain bacteria to eliminate paraffin deposition
around the producing well and in the tubulars. This is a welcome improvement
for many producers who have considerable difficulty in controlling paraffin
deposition.
Petroleum Related Rock Mechanics E. Fjær 1992-01-03 This long-awaited volume,
written specifically for petroleum workers, explores the fundamental concepts
of rock mechanics along with various petroleum-related applications. Emphasis
is placed on the weak sedimentary rocks which normally fall between traditional
rock mechanics and soil mechanics. Elasticity, failure mechanics, acoustic wave
propagation, and geological aspects of rock materials are all detailed.
Application areas discussed include: stability during drilling, sand
production, fracturing and reservoir compaction. Methods for acquisition of
data from field and laboratory analyses are also described. Engineers and
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering
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geologists in the petroleum industry will find this book a powerful resource in
providing a basis of rock mechanical knowledge - a knowledge which can greatly
assist in the understanding of field behaviour, design of test programmes and
the design of field operations.
Embedded Discrete Fracture Modeling and Application in Reservoir Simulation
Kamy Sepehrnoori 2020-08-27 The development of naturally fractured reservoirs,
especially shale gas and tight oil reservoirs, exploded in recent years due to
advanced drilling and fracturing techniques. However, complex fracture
geometries such as irregular fracture networks and non-planar fractures are
often generated, especially in the presence of natural fractures. Accurate
modelling of production from reservoirs with such geometries is challenging.
Therefore, Embedded Discrete Fracture Modeling and Application in Reservoir
Simulation demonstrates how production from reservoirs with complex fracture
geometries can be modelled efficiently and effectively. This volume presents a
conventional numerical model to handle simple and complex fractures using local
grid refinement (LGR) and unstructured gridding. Moreover, it introduces an
Embedded Discrete Fracture Model (EDFM) to efficiently deal with complex
fractures by dividing the fractures into segments using matrix cell boundaries
and creating non-neighboring connections (NNCs). A basic EDFM approach using
Cartesian grids and advanced EDFM approach using Corner point and unstructured
grids will be covered. Embedded Discrete Fracture Modeling and Application in
Reservoir Simulation is an essential reference for anyone interested in
performing reservoir simulation of conventional and unconventional fractured
reservoirs. Highlights the current state-of-the-art in reservoir simulation of
unconventional reservoirs Offers understanding of the impacts of key reservoir
properties and complex fractures on well performance Provides case studies to
show how to use the EDFM method for different needs
Reservoir Engineering in Modern Oilfields Wilson C. Chin 2016-07-26 Real-world
reservoirs are layered, heterogeneous and anisotropic, exposed to water and gas
drives, faults, barriers and fractures. They are produced by systems of
vertical, deviated, horizontal and multilateral wells whose locations, sizes,
shapes and topologies are dictated "on the fly, at random"by petroleum
engineers and drillers at well sites. Wells may be pressure or rateconstrained, with these roles re-assigned during simulation with older laterals
shut-in, newer wells drilled and brought on stream, and so on. And all are
subject to steady and transient production, each satisfying different physical
and mathematical laws, making reservoir simulation an art difficult to master
and introducing numerous barriers to entry. All of these important processes
can now be simulated in any order using rapid, stable and accurate
computational models developed over two decades. And what if it were further
possible to sketch complicated geologies and lithologies, plus equally complex
systems of general wells, layer-by-layer using Windows Notepad? And with no
prior reservoir simulation experience and only passing exposure to reservoir
engineering principles? Have the user press "Simulate," and literally, within
minutes, produce complicated field-wide results, production forecasts, and
detailed three-dimensional color pressure plots from integrated graphics
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering

4/16

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 8, 2022 by guest

algorithms? Developed over years of research, this possibility has become
reality. The author, an M.I.T. trained scientist who has authored fifteen
original research books, over a hundred papers and forty patents, winner of a
prestigious British Petroleum Chairman's Innovation Award in reservoir
engineering and a record five awards from the United States Department of
Energy, has delivered just such a product, making real-time planning at the
well-site simple and practical. Workflows developed from experience as a
practicing reservoir engineer are incorporated into "intelligent menus" that
make in-depth understanding of simulation principles and readings of user
manuals unnecessary. This volume describes new technology for down-to-earth
problems using numerous examples performed with our state-of-the-art simulator,
one that is available separately at affordable cost and requiring only simple
Intel Core i5 computers without specialized graphics boards. The new methods
are rigorous, validated and well-documented and are now available for broad
petroleum industry application.
Oil Well Testing Handbook Amanat Chaudhry 2004-01-24 Oil Well Testing Handbook
is a valuable addition to any reservoir engineer's library, containing the
basics of well testing methods as well as all of the latest developments in the
field. Not only are "evergreen" subjects, such as layered reservoirs, naturally
fractured reservoirs, and wellbore effects, covered in depth, but newer
developments, such as well testing for horizontal wells, are covered in full
chapters. Covers real-life examples and cases The most up-to-date information
on oil well testing available The perfect reference for the engineer or
textbook for the petroleum engineering student
Reservoir Simulation and Well Interference Wilson Chin 2020-03-17 Co-written by
a world-renowned petroleum engineer, this breakthrough new volume teaches
engineers how to configure, place and produce horizontal and multilateral wells
in geologically complicated reservoirs, select optimal well spacings and
fracture separations, and how to manage factors influencing well productivity
using proven cost-effective and user-friendly simulation methods. Charged in
the 1990s with solving some of petroleum engineering's biggest problems that
the industry deemed "unsolvable," the authors of this innovative new volume
solved those problems, not just using a well-published math model, but one
optimized to run rapidly, the first time, every time. This not only provides
numerical output, but production curves and color pressure plots automatically.
And each in a single hour of desk time. Using their Multisim software that is
featured in this volume, secondary school students at the Aldine Independent
School District delivered professional quality simulations in a training
program funded by some of the largest energy companies in the world. Think what
you, as a professional engineer, could do in your daily work. Valuable with or
without the software, this volume is the cutting-edge of reservoir engineering
today, prefacing each chapter with a "trade journal summary" followed by handson details, allowing readers to replicate and extend results for their own
applications. This volume covers parent-child, multilateral well, and fracture
flow interactions, reservoir flow analysis, many other issues involving fluid
flow, fracturing, and many other common "unsolvable" problems that engineers
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering
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encounter every day. It is a must-have for every engineer's bookshelf.
Carbonate Reservoir Characterization: A Geologic-Engineering Analysis G.C.
Dominguez 1992-01-17 This book integrates those critical geologic aspects of
reservoir formation and occurrence with engineering aspects of reservoirs, and
presents a comprehensive treatment of the geometry, porosity and permeability
evolution, and producing characteristics of carbonate reservoirs. The three
major themes discussed are: • the geometry of carbonate reservoirs and
relationship to original depositional facies distributions • the origin and
types of porosity and permeability systems in carbonate reservoirs and their
relationship to post-depositional diagenesis • the relationship between
depositional and diagenetic facies and producing characteristics of carbonate
reservoirs, and the synergistic geologic-engineering approach to the
exploitation of carbonate reservoirs. The intention of the volume is to fully
aquaint professional petroleum geologists and engineers with an integrated
geologic and engineering approach to the subject. As such, it presents a unique
critical appraisal of the complex parameters that affect the recovery of
hydrocarbon resources from carbonate rocks. The book may also be used as a text
in petroleum geology and engineering courses at the advanced undergraduate and
graduate levels.
The Practice of Reservoir Engineering (Revised Edition) L.P. Dake 2001-05-10
This revised edition of the bestselling Practice of Reservoir Engineering has
been written for those in the oil industry requiring a working knowledge of how
the complex subject of hydrocarbon reservoir engineering can be applied in the
field in a practical manner. Containing additions and corrections to the first
edition, the book is a simple statement of how to do the job and is
particularly suitable for reservoir/production engineers as well as those
associated with hydrocarbon recovery. This practical book approaches the basic
limitations of reservoir engineering with the basic tenet of science: Occam's
Razor, which applies to reservoir engineering to a greater extent than for most
physical sciences - if there are two ways to account for a physical phenomenon,
it is the simpler that is the more useful. Therefore, simplicity is the theme
of this volume. Reservoir and production engineers, geoscientists,
petrophysicists, and those involved in the management of oil and gas fields
will want this edition.
Compressibility of Sandstones R.W. Zimmerman 1990-11-19 This book is a
comprehensive treatment of the elastic volumetric response of sandstones to
variations in stress. The theory and data presented apply to the deformations
that occur, for example, due to withdrawal of fluid from a reservoir, or due to
the redistribution of stresses caused by the drilling of a borehole. Although
the emphasis is on reservoir-type sandstones, results and methods discussed are
also applicable to other porous rocks. Part One concerns the effect of stress
on deformation and discusses porous rock compressibility coefficients.
Elasticity theory is used to derive relationships between the porous rock
compressibility coefficients, the porosity, and the mineral grain
compressibility. Theoretical bounds on the compressibility coefficients are
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering
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derived. The concept of effective stress coefficients is examined, as is the
integrated form of the stress-strain relationships. Undrained compression and
induced pore pressures are treated within the same general framework. Part One
is concluded with a brief, elementary introduction to Biot's theory of
poroelasticity. All the results in Part One are illustrated and verified with
extensive references to published compressibility data. Part Two deals with the
relationship between pore structure and compressibility, and presents methods
that permit quantitative prediction of the compressibility coefficients. Twoand three-dimensional models of tubular pores, spheroidal pores, and crack-like
"grain boundary" voids are analyzed. A critical review is made of various
methods that have been proposed to relate the effective elastic moduli (bulk
and shear) of a porous material to its pore structure. Methods for extracting
pore aspect ratio distributions from stress-strain data or from acoustic
measurements are presented, along with applications to actual sandstone data.
Part Three is a brief summary of experimental techniques that are used to
measure porous rock compressibilities in the laboratory. The information
contained in this volume is of interest to petroleum engineers, specifically
those involved with reservoir modeling, petroleum geologists, geotechnical
engineers, hydrologists and geophysicists.
The Reservoir Engineering Aspects of Fractured Formations Louis H. Reiss 1980
Contents: 1. Introduction. 2. Production geology of fractured reservoirs. 3.
Use of production data in fractured reservoirs. 4. Recovery mechanisms in
fractured reservoirs. 5. Simulation of fractured reservoirs. 6. Application to
the development and exploitation of fractured reservoirs. Appendices. Well
logging in fractured reservoirs. Well performance and well tests in fractured
reservoirs. Relationship between the fracture parameters. Compressibility of
fractured reservoirs. Multiphase flow in fractured reservoirs. Mathematical
simulation of fractured reservoirs. Bibliography. Index.
Fundamentals of Reservoir Rock Properties Tarek Al-Arbi Omar Ganat 2019-09-05
This book explains the basic technologies, concepts, approaches, and terms used
in relation to reservoir rocks. Accessible to engineers in varying roles, it
provides the tools necessary for building reservoir characterization and
simulation models that improve resource definition and recovery, even in
complex depositional environments. The book is enriched with numerous examples
from a wide variety of applications, to help readers understand the topics. It
also describes in detail the key relationships between the different rock
properties and their variables. As such, it is of interest to researchers,
engineers, lab technicians, and postgraduate students in the field of petroleum
engineering.
Carbonate Reservoir Characterization: A Geologic-Engineering Analysis S.J.
Mazzullo 1996-11-22 This second volume on carbonate reservoirs completes the
two-volume treatise on this important topic for petroleum engineers and
geologists. Together, the volumes form a complete, modern reference to the
properties and production behaviour of carbonate petroleum reservoirs. The book
contains valuable glossaries to geologic and petroleum engineering terms
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering
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providing exact definitions for writers and speakers. Lecturers will find a
useful appendix devoted to questions and problems that can be used for teaching
assignments as well as a guide for lecture development. In addition, there is a
chapter devoted to core analysis of carbonate rocks which is ideal for
laboratory instruction. Managers and production engineers will find a review of
the latest laboratory technology for carbonate formation evaluation in the
chapter on core analysis. The modern classification of carbonate rocks is
presented with petroleum production performance and overall characterization
using seismic and well test analyses. Separate chapters are devoted to the
important naturally fractured and chalk reservoirs. Throughout the book, the
emphasis is on formation evaluation and performance. This two-volume work
brings together the wide variety of approaches to the study of carbonate
reservoirs and will therefore be of value to managers, engineers, geologists
and lecturers.
Reservoir Engineering Sylvester Okotie 2018-11-22 This book provides a clear
and basic understanding of the concept of reservoir engineering to
professionals and students in the oil and gas industry. The content contains
detailed explanations of key theoretic and mathematical concepts and provides
readers with the logical ability to approach the various challenges encountered
in daily reservoir/field operations for effective reservoir management.
Chapters are fully illustrated and contain numerous calculations involving the
estimation of hydrocarbon volume in-place, current and abandonment reserves,
aquifer models and properties for a particular reservoir/field, the type of
energy in the system and evaluation of the strength of the aquifer if present.
The book is written in oil field units with detailed solved examples and
exercises to enhance practical application. It is useful as a professional
reference and for students who are taking applied and advanced reservoir
engineering courses in reservoir simulation, enhanced oil recovery and well
test analysis.
Fundamentals of Fractured Reservoir Engineering T.D. van Golf-Racht 1982-04-01
In the modem language of reservoir engineering by reservoir description is
understood the totality of basic local information concerning the reservoir
rock and fluids which by various procedures are extrapolated over the entire
reservoir. Fracture detection, evaluation and processing is another essential
step in the process of fractured reservoir description. In chapter 2, all
parameters related to fracture density and fracture intensity, together with
various procedures of data processing are discussed in detail. After a number
of field examples, developed in Chap. 3, the main objective remains the
quantitative evaluation of physical properties. This is done in Chap. 4, where
the evaluation of fractures porosity and permeability, their correlation and
the equivalent ideal geometrical models versus those parameters are discussed
in great detail. Special rock properties such as capillary pressure and
relative permeability are reexamined in the light of a double-porosity
reservoir rock. In order to complete the results obtained by direct
measurements on rock samples, Chap. 5 examines fracturing through indirect
measurements from various logging results. The entire material contained in
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering
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these five chapters defines the basic physical parameters and indicates
procedures for their evaluation which may be used further in the description of
fractured reservoirs.
Advanced Reservoir Engineering Tarek Ahmed 2011-03-15 Advanced Reservoir
Engineering offers the practicing engineer and engineering student a full
description, with worked examples, of all of the kinds of reservoir engineering
topics that the engineer will use in day-to-day activities. In an industry
where there is often a lack of information, this timely volume gives a
comprehensive account of the physics of reservoir engineering, a thorough
knowledge of which is essential in the petroleum industry for the efficient
recovery of hydrocarbons. Chapter one deals exclusively with the theory and
practice of transient flow analysis and offers a brief but thorough hands-on
guide to gas and oil well testing. Chapter two documents water influx models
and their practical applications in conducting comprehensive field studies,
widely used throughout the industry. Later chapters include unconventional gas
reservoirs and the classical adaptations of the material balance equation. * An
essential tool for the petroleum and reservoir engineer, offering information
not available anywhere else * Introduces the reader to cutting-edge new
developments in Type-Curve Analysis, unconventional gas reservoirs, and gas
hydrates * Written by two of the industry's best-known and respected reservoir
engineers
PVT and Phase Behaviour Of Petroleum Reservoir Fluids Ali Danesh 1998-05-07
This book on PVT and Phase Behaviour Of Petroleum Reservoir Fluids is volume 47
in the Developments in Petroleum Science series. The chapters in the book are:
Phase Behaviour Fundamentals, PVT Tests and Correlations, Phase Equilibria,
Equations of State, Phase Behaviour Calculations, Fluid Characterisation, Gas
Injection, Interfacial Tension, and Application in Reservoir Simulation.
Essentials of Reservoir Engineering Pierre Donnez 2012 Contents of volumes 1
and 2 give a general view of the essential material knowledge for students and
professionals. Opportunity for deeper investigation is available from the
extensive complementary references featured.
Carbonate Reservoir Rocks Ksenia I. Bagrintseva 2015-07-31 Most of the world’s
energy still comes from fossil fuels, and there are still many strides being
made in the efficiency and cost effectiveness of extracting these important and
increasingly more elusive natural resources. This is only possible if the
nature of the emergence, evolution, and parameter estimation of high grade
reservoir rocks at great depths is known and a theory of their forecast is
developed. Over 60 percent of world oil production is currently associated with
carbonate reservoir rocks. The exploration, appraisal and development of these
fields are significantly complicated by a number of factors. These factors
include the structural complexity of the carbonate complexes, variability of
the reservoir rock types and properties within a particular deposit, many
unknowns in the evaluation of fracturing and its spatial variability, and the
preservation of the reservoir rock qualities with depth. The main objective of
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering
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most studies is discovering patterns in the reservoir rock property changes of
carbonate deposits of different genesis, composition and age. A short list of
the unsolved issues includes: the role of facies environment in the carbonate
formation; the major geologic factors affecting the formation of high-capacity
reservoir rocks and preservation of their properties; recommendations as to the
use of the new techniques in studies of the structural parameters; and
establishing a correlation between the major evaluation parameters. The focus
of this volume is to show the scientific and engineering community a
revolutionary process. The author perfected an earlier developed methodology in
studies of the void space structure (Bagrintseva’s method, 1982). This
methodology is based on carbonate rock saturation with luminophore and on
special techniques in processing of photographs made under UV light. The
luminophore technique was combined with the raster electron microscopy and its
variation, the studies under the cathode luminescence regime. This combination
enabled a more detailed study of the reservoir void space, the nonuniformity in
the open fracture evolution, their morphology, length and variability of
openness. Over recent years these techniques have found wide application.
Useful for the veteran engineer or scientist and the student alike, this book
is a must-have for any geologist, engineer, or student working in the field of
upstream petroleum engineering.
Hydraulic Proppant Fracturing and Gravel Packing D. Mader 1989-03-01 Many
aspects of hydraulic proppant fracturing have changed since its innovation in
1947. The main significance of this book is its combination of technical and
economical aspects to provide an integrated overview of the various
applications of proppants in hydraulic fracturing, and gravel in sand control.
The monitoring of fractures and gravel packs by well-logging and seismic
techniques is also included. The book's extensive coverage of the subject
should be of special interest to reservoir geologists and engineers, production
engineers and technologists, and well log analysts.
Principles of Applied Reservoir Simulation John R. Fanchi, 2005-12-08 The
hottest, most important topic to reservoir engineers is reservoir simulation.
Reservoir simulations are literally pictures of what a reservoir of oil or gas
looks, or should look, like under the surface of the earth. A multitude of
tools is available to the engineer to generate these pictures, and,
essentially, the more accurate the picture, the easier the engineer can get the
product out of the ground, and, thus, the more profitable the well will be.
Completely revised and updated throughout, this new edition of a GPP industry
standard has completely new sections on coalbed methane, CO2 sequestration
(important for environmental concerns), Co2 Flood, more sophisticated
petrophysical models for geoscientists, examples of subsidence, additional
geomechanical calculations, and much more. What makes this book so different
and valuable to the engineer is the accompanying software, used by reservoir
engineers all over the world every day. The new software, IFLO (replacing
WINB4D, in previous editions), is a simulator that the engineer can easily
install in a Windows operating environment. IFLO generates simulations of how
the well can be tapped and feeds this to the engineer in dynamic 3D
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering
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perspective. This completely new software is much more functional, with better
graphics and more scenarios from which the engineer can generate simulations.
This book and software helps the reservoir engineer do his or her job on a
daily basis, better, more economically, and more efficiently. Without
simulations, the reservoir engineer would not be able to do his or her job at
all, and the technology available in this product is far superior to most
companies’ internal simulation software. It is also much less expensive ($89.95
versus hundreds or even thousands of dollars) than off-the-shelf packages
available from independent software companies servicing the oil and gas
industry. It is, however, just as, or more accurate than these overpriced
competitors, having been created by a high-profile industry expert and having
been used by engineers in the real world with successful and profitable
results. This reference is THE industry standard to successfuly modelling
reservoirs, obtaining maximum supply and profiting from oil and gas reservoirs
Includes dowloadable software of the new IFLO reservoir simulation software,
that can save your company thousands of dollars This edition has been updated
to included new sections on environmentally important issues such as CO2
sequestration, coalbed methane, CO2 Flood The third edition also provides more
sophisticated petrophysical models, examples of subsidence and additional
geomechanical calculations
Fundamentals of Gas Reservoir Engineering J. Hagoort 1988-06-01 Gas reservoir
engineering is the branch of reservoir engineering that deals exclusively with
reservoirs of non-associated gas. The prime purpose of reservoir engineering is
the formulation of development and production plans that will result in maximum
recovery for a given set of economic, environmental and technical constraints.
This is not a one-time activity but needs continual updating throughout the
production life of a reservoir. The objective of this book is to bring together
the fundamentals of gas reservoir engineering in a coherent and systematic
manner. It is intended both for students who are new to the subject and
practitioners, who may use this book as a reference and refresher. Each chapter
can be read independently of the others and includes several, completely worked
exercises. These exercises are an integral part of the book; they not only
illustrate the theory but also show how to apply the theory to practical
problems. Chapters 2, 3 and 4 are concerned with the basic physical properties
of reservoirs and natural gas fluids, insofar as of relevance to gas reservoir
engineering. Chapter 5 deals with the volumetric estimation of hydrocarbon
fluids in-place and the recoverable hydrocarbon reserves of gas reservoirs.
Chapter 6 presents the material balance method, a classic method for the
analysis of reservoir performance based on the Law of Conservation of Mass.
Chapters 7-10 discuss various aspects of the flow of natural gas in the
reservoir and the wellbore: single phase flow in porous and permeable media;
gaswell testing methods based on single-phase flow principles; the mechanics of
gas flow in the wellbore; the problem of water coning, the production of water
along with the gas in gas reservoirs with underlaying bottom water. Chapter 11
discusses natural depletion, the common development option for dry and wet gas
reservoirs. The development of gas-condensate reservoirs by gas injection is
treated in Chapter 12. Appendix A lists the commonly used units in gas
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering
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reservoir engineering, along with their conversion factors. Appendix B includes
some special physical and mathematical constants that are of particular
interest in gas reservoir engineering. Finally, Appendix C contains the
physical properties of some common natural-gas components.
Geologic Analysis of Naturally Fractured Reservoirs Ronald Nelson 2001-08-24
Geologists, engineers, and petrophysicists concerned with hydrocarbon
production from naturally fractured reservoirs will find this book a valuable
tool for obtaining pertinent rock data to evaluate reserves and optimize well
location and performance. Nelson emphasizes geological, petrophysical, and rock
mechanics to complement other studies of the subject that use well logging and
classical engineering approaches. This well organized, updated edition contains
a wealth of field and laboratory data, case histories, and practical advice. A
great how-to-guide for anyone working with fractured or highly anisotropic
reservoirs Provides real-life illustrations through case histories and field
and laboratory data
Reservoir Engineering Handbook Tarek H. Ahmed 2001 The job of any reservoir
engineer is to maximize production from a field to obtain the best economic
return. To do this, the engineer must study the behavior and characteristics of
a petroleum reservoir to determine the course of future development and
production that will maximize the profit. Fluid flow, rock properties, water
and gas coning, and relative permeability are only a few of the concepts that a
reservoir engineer must understand to do the job right, and some of the tools
of the trade are water influx calculations, lab tests of reservoir fluids, and
oil and gas performance calculations.Two new chapters have been added to the
first edition to make this book a complete resource for students and
professionals in the petroleum industry: Principles of Waterflooding, VaporLiquid Phase Equilibria.
Fractured Vuggy Carbonate Reservoir Simulation Jun Yao 2017-08-08 This book
solves the open problems in fluid flow modeling through the fractured vuggy
carbonate reservoirs. Fractured vuggy carbonate reservoirs usually have complex
pore structures, which contain not only matrix and fractures but also the vugs
and cavities. Since the vugs and cavities are irregular in shape and vary in
diameter from millimeters to meters, modeling fluid flow through fractured
vuggy porous media is still a challenge. The existing modeling theory and
methods are not suitable for such reservoir. It starts from the concept of
discrete fracture and fracture-vug networks model, and then develops the
corresponding mathematical models and numerical methods, including discrete
fracture model, discrete fracture-vug model, hybrid model and multiscale
models. Based on these discrete porous media models, some equivalent medium
models and methods are also discussed. All the modeling and methods shared in
this book offer the key recent solutions into this area.
Thermal Properties and Temperature-Related Behavior of Rock/Fluid Systems W.H.
Somerton 1992-03-02 This book brings together for the first time the results of
research on the thermal properties and temperature-related behavior of rocks
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with their contained fluids, under subsurface environmental conditions. These
data are of increasing importance with increased application of underground
processes involving high temperature and, in some cases, low temperature
environments. Some of the important processes are described in which thermal
data are needed. Chapters deal with thermal properties of rocks, including heat
capacities, thermal conductivities and thermal diffusivities under conditions
simulating subsurface environments. Discussion about the difficulty in
measuring thermal properties of rock/fluid systems is included along with
newly-developed models for predicting thermal properties from more-easily
measured properties. The effects of thermal reactions in rocks, differential
thermal expansion, and thermal alterations are discussed in separate chapters.
The effects of temperature on rock properties, as distinct from the
irreversible effects of heating, are reviewed. Lastly the book deals with
wellbore applications of thermal and high-temperature behavior of rocks and
methods of deducing thermal properties from geophysical logs run in boreholes.
Appendices include thermal units conversion factors and thermal properties of
some typical reservoir rocks and fluids.
Hydraulic Fracture Modeling Yu-Shu Wu 2017-12-12 Hydraulic Fracture Modeling
delivers all the pertinent technology and solutions in one product to become
the go-to source for petroleum and reservoir engineers. Providing tools and
approaches, this multi-contributed reference presents current and upcoming
developments for modeling rock fracturing including their limitations and
problem-solving applications. Fractures are common in oil and gas reservoir
formations, and with the ongoing increase in development of unconventional
reservoirs, more petroleum engineers today need to know the latest technology
surrounding hydraulic fracturing technology such as fracture rock modeling.
There is tremendous research in the area but not all located in one place.
Covering two types of modeling technologies, various effective fracturing
approaches and model applications for fracturing, the book equips today’s
petroleum engineer with an all-inclusive product to characterize and optimize
today’s more complex reservoirs. Offers understanding of the details
surrounding fracturing and fracture modeling technology, including theories and
quantitative methods Provides academic and practical perspective from multiple
contributors at the forefront of hydraulic fracturing and rock mechanics
Provides today’s petroleum engineer with model validation tools backed by realworld case studies
Principles of Applied Reservoir Simulation John R. Fanchi 2005-12-08 Simulate
reservoirs effectively to extract the maximum oil, gas and profit, with this
book and free simlation software on companion web site.
Fundamentals and Practical Aspects of Gas Injection Reza Azin 2021-07-28 This
book covers different aspects of gas injection, from the classic pressure
maintenance operation to enhanced oil recovery (EOR), underground gas storage
(UGS), and carbon capture and storage (CCS). The authors detail the unique
characteristics and specific criteria of each application, including: material
balance equations phase behaviour reservoir engineering well design operating
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aspects surface facilities environmental issues Examples, data, and simulation
codes are provided to enable the reader to gain an in-depth understanding of
these applications. Fundamentals and Practical Aspects of Gas Injection will be
of use to practising engineers in the fields of reservoir engineering, and
enhanced oil recovery. It will also be of interest to researchers, academics,
and graduate students working in the field of petroleum engineering.
Applied Geothermics for Petroleum Engineers I.M. Kutasov 1999-05-24 The purpose
of Applied Geothermics for Petroleum Engineers is to present in a clear and
concise form methods of utilizing the data of temperature surveys in deep
boreholes as well as the results of field, laboratory and analytical
investigations in geothermics to a wide audience. Although some aspects of the
subject of this book have been discussed in several previous books and numerous
papers, Applied Geothermics for Petroleum Engineers is the first book on this
topic available to the petroleum engineering community. The objective of the
book is to present the state of knowledge and prediction of downhole and
formations temperatures during well drilling, well completion, shut-in and
production. Applied Geothermics for Petroleum Engineers is intended for
drilling engineers (impact of elevated temperatures on well drilling and
completion technology, Arctic drilling), production engineers (temperature
regime of production, injection and geothermal walls, Arctic production),
reservoir engineers (temperature field of reservoirs, thermal properties of
formations and formation fluids), well logging engineers (interpretation of
electrical resistance, mud density, and temperature logs), and geophysicists
and geologists (interpretation of geophysical data, calculation of the
terrestrial heat flow, reconstruction of past climates).
The Practice of Reservoir Engineering L.P. Dake 2013-10-22 The Practice of
Reservoir Engineering has been written for those in the oil industry requiring
a working knowledge of how the complex subject of hydrocarbon reservoir
engineering can be applied in the field in a practical manner. The book is a
simple statement of how to do the job and is particularly suitable for
reservoir/production engineers and is illustrated with 27 examples and
exercises based mainly on actual field developments. It will also be useful for
those associated with the subject of hydrocarbon recovery. Geoscientists,
petrophysicists and those involved in the management of oil and gas fields will
also find it particularly relevant. The new
http://www.elsevier.nl/locate/isbn/0444506705 Practice of Reservoir Engineering
Revised Edition will be available soon.
Shale Gas and Tight Oil Reservoir Simulation Wei Yu 2018-08-10 Shale Gas and
Tight Oil Reservoir Simulation delivers the latest research and applications
used to better manage and interpret simulating production from shale gas and
tight oil reservoirs. Starting with basic fundamentals, the book then includes
real field data that will not only generate reliable reserve estimation, but
also predict the effective range of reservoir and fracture properties through
multiple history matching solutions. Also included are new insights into the
numerical modelling of CO2 injection for enhanced oil recovery in tight oil
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reservoirs. This information is critical for a better understanding of the
impacts of key reservoir properties and complex fractures. Models the well
performance of shale gas and tight oil reservoirs with complex fracture
geometries Teaches how to perform sensitivity studies, history matching,
production forecasts, and economic optimization for shale-gas and tight-oil
reservoirs Helps readers investigate data mining techniques, including the
introduction of nonparametric smoothing models
Geology of Carbonate Reservoirs Wayne M. Ahr 2011-09-20 An accessible resource,
covering the fundamentals of carbonatereservoir engineering Includes
discussions on how, where and why carbonate areformed, plus reviews of basic
sedimentological and stratigraphicprinciples to explain carbonate platform
characteristics andstratigraphic relationships Offers a new, genetic
classification of carbonate porosity thatis especially useful in predicting
spatial distribution of porenetworks. Includes a solution manual
Well Test Analysis for Fractured Reservoir Evaluation G. Da Prat 1990-11-19 The
main purpose of this book is to provide the reader with a basic understanding
of the behaviour of fractured reservoirs, using evaluation techniques based on
processing pressure and flow-rate data resulting from production testing. It
covers the fundamental reservoir engineering principles involved in the
analysis of fluid flow through fractured reservoirs, the application of
existing models to field cases, and the evaluation and description of
reservoirs, based on processed data from pressure and production tests. The
author also discusses production decline analysis, the understanding of which
is a key factor influencing completion or abandonment of a well or even a
field. The theoretical concepts are presented as clearly and simply as possible
in order to aid comprehension. The book is thus suitable for training and
educational purposes, and will help the reader who is unfamiliar with the
subject acquire the necessary skills for successful interpretation and analysis
of field data. One of the most important features of the book is that it fills
the gap between field operations and research, in regard to proper management
of reservoirs. The book also contains a computer program (FORTRAN language)
which can be incorporated in existing software designed for reservoir
evaluation; type curves generation, test design and interpretation, can be
achieved by using this program. Petroleum engineers, reservoir engineers,
petroleum geologists, research engineers and students in these fields, will be
interested in this book as a reference source. It can also be used as a text
book for training production and reservoir engineering professionals. It should
be available in university and oil company libraries.
Reservoir Formation Damage Faruk Civan 2011-08-30 Reservoir Formation Damage,
Second edition is a comprehensive treatise of the theory and modeling of common
formation damage problems and is an important guide for research and
development, laboratory testing for diagnosis and effective treatment, and
tailor-fit- design of optimal strategies for mitigation of reservoir formation
damage. The new edition includes field case histories and simulated scenarios
demonstrating the consequences of formation damage in petroleum reservoirs
fundamentals-of-fractured-reservoir-engineering
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Faruk Civan, Ph.D., is an Alumni Chair Professor in the Mewbourne School of
Petroleum and Geological Engineering at the University of Oklahoma in Norman.
Dr. Civan has received numerous honors and awards, including five distinguished
lectureship awards and the 2003 SPE Distinguished Achievement Award for
Petroleum Engineering Faculty. Petroleum engineers and managers get critical
material on evaluation, prevention, and remediation of formation damage which
can save or cost millions in profits from a mechanistic point of view State-ofthe-Art knowledge and valuable insights into the nature of processes and
operational practices causing formation damage Provides new strategies designed
to minimize the impact of and avoid formation damage in petroleum reservoirs
with the newest drilling, monitoring, and detection techniques
Multiphase Fluid Flow in Porous and Fractured Reservoirs Yu-Shu Wu 2015-09-23
Multiphase Fluid Flow in Porous and Fractured Reservoirs discusses the process
of modeling fluid flow in petroleum and natural gas reservoirs, a practice that
has become increasingly complex thanks to multiple fractures in horizontal
drilling and the discovery of more unconventional reservoirs and resources. The
book updates the reservoir engineer of today with the latest developments in
reservoir simulation by combining a powerhouse of theory, analytical, and
numerical methods to create stronger verification and validation modeling
methods, ultimately improving recovery in stagnant and complex reservoirs.
Going beyond the standard topics in past literature, coverage includes well
treatment, Non-Newtonian fluids and rheological models, multiphase fluid
coupled with geomechanics in reservoirs, and modeling applications for
unconventional petroleum resources. The book equips today’s reservoir engineer
and modeler with the most relevant tools and knowledge to establish and
solidify stronger oil and gas recovery. Delivers updates on recent developments
in reservoir simulation such as modeling approaches for multiphase flow
simulation of fractured media and unconventional reservoirs Explains analytical
solutions and approaches as well as applications to modeling verification for
today’s reservoir problems, such as evaluating saturation and pressure profiles
and recovery factors or displacement efficiency Utilize practical codes and
programs featured from online companion website
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